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REIMBURSEMENT REQUEST

2-18-2019

TO : COHB CRA EXECUTIVE DIRECTOR

400 S Federal Hwy, Hallandale Beach, FL 33009

REF: 414 Foster Rd -Addendum number one

Dear Dr. Earle, according to executed addendum number one, dated

March 31,2016; we are requesting reimbursement forthe sum of

$13,240.00. This amount was already paid by Mega Developers LLC to
provider/contractor for "Building area densification" services on project

located at414 Foster Rd. 2016's initial contractor firm ("T&F") was

changed with "Nations Heavy Equipment Corporation" under approved

terms of the "addendum one" regarding the "scope of work".

Enclosed are: Contractor agreement, proofs of payments, Engineering

reports and final Density test confirming that work was properly done and it

complies with 2017 Florida building code,

Total amount to reimburse ...$t 3,240"00
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